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Dear School Community, 

The Gallia-Jackson-Vinton Joint Vocational School District is committed to the safety and health of 
our students and staff. We want to inform you that that we have recently received information 
about at least ONE confirmed case of COVID-19 in a student or staff person at Buckeye Hills 
Career Center, including our Adult Education Division. Cleaning and disinfecting of the exposed 
area(s) has been completed.  

Buckeye Hills Career Center COVID 19 total cases since January 04, 2021. 
 
Secondary Education (High School):                   6 Students                          4 Staff    
Adult Education:                                                     1 Students                          1 Staff 
 

Buckeye Hills Career Center will remain OPEN at this time. High School students returned on January 
11, 2021 utilizing PLAN B. 

We are working closely with the Gallia County Health Department and anyone identified as a close 
contact will be notified by the health department as a part of COVID-19 investigation. 

Please keep in mind that the Career Center has additional guidelines to follow and our operations 
and facilities are different from our K-12 school partners. All districts are putting students, staff and 
community members’ safety first. 

If you have any questions, contact Buckeye Hills Career Center at 740-245-5334 or the Gallia County 
Health Department at 740-441-2018. Thank you for helping to keep others safe and to slow the 
spread of COVID-19 in our community and school. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamie L. Nash, Superintendent 


